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Dear Sirs,

Our observations are very minor, however we would ask whether the Authority would consider the inclusion of
the following.

Looking at the policy they could be entered into either of:

Section 1.4/2.2 or 4.077?

Within these sections is there an opportunity to promote compliance with other legislation as part of holding a
gambling license.

For example, and only as an example - it is the expectation of the Authority granting the license that all other
relevant legislation is complied with in full be that Health and Safety, Food Licensing, Fire Safety, . ...

The section about updating local risk assessments could lend itself nicely to this — 2.2.477

We only ask as something similar has been used effectively across the county in their respective liquor
licensing policies.

Thank you

Regards

Tom

Tom Clark

Station Manager

Fire Protection - North
Nottinghamshire Fire & Rescue Service

General Fire Protection Enquiries — (01158) 388207
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Personally - Creating Safer Communities — for 30 years

Website: www.notts-fire.qov.uk
Twitter: @NottsFire
Facebook: NottsFRS
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